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'**** June 25, 1979

Mr. Thomas B. Cochran
Natural Resources Defense

Council, Inc. IN RESPONSE REFER
917 15th Street, N.W. TO F01A-79-143
Washington, DC 20005 (NRDC/TBC/79-18)

Dear Mr. Cochran:

This is in response to your letter of April 26, 1979, in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, infcrmation
related to sabotage in France of nuclear reactor equipment destined for
Iraq.

There are no NRC-originated records subject to your request. One
document subject to this request was originated by the Central Intel-
ligence Agency. It is being referred to that agency for appropriate
disposition and direct response to you.

For your informetion, I am enclosing copies of an Associated Press
release and newspaper clippings on the subject.

Sincerely, -
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J. M. Felton, Director

Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration

Enclosure: As stated
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